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September 27, 2012 

 

 

 

Joy Albrecht 

2200 Doswell Avenue 

Saint Paul MN 55108 

 

VIA US MAIL 

 

Re: Appeal for property at 1529 Grantham Street 

 

Dear Ms. Albrecht: 

 

This is to confirm that on your appeal has been rescheduled to Tuesday, October 2, 2012 at 1:30 

p.m. in Room 330 City Hall.   An inspector will drive by and take photos of the driveway. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

MV 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Officer 

 

cc: Fire Supervisors (email) 

Sebastian Midgal (email) 
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